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-----CONTAINER LABEL-----

DOMESTIC 500 mL

C-I-L

MOTHER EARTH (R)

DORMANT OIL
EMULSIFIABLE CONCENTRATE

DANGER           POISON

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL AND BOX BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:  MINERAL OIL 98.9% MIN.

REG. NO. 09179 P.C.P. ACT

NU-GRO CORPORATION
Woodstock, Ontario N4S 8P6

Laval, Quebec H7S 1G3   Calgary, Alberta T2H 2S1

MOTHER EARTH (R)

Made in CANADA

KEEP BOX FOR DIRECTIONS

SAFE HANDLING INSTRUCTIONS

PRECAUTIONS:  Keep away from fire, open flame, and other sources of
heat.



FIRST AID: DANGER - this product contains petroleum distillate. If
swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  If patient is unconscious; give
air.  Obtain medical attention immediately.

DISPOSAL:  Do not reuse container.  Dispose of empty container with
household garbage.
NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out in the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk
to persons or property arising from the use or handling of this
product and accepts the product on that condition.

C-I-L is a trademark of ICI Canada Inc.
NU-GRO Corporation is a Registered User.
Mother Earth (R) is a registered trademark of NU-GRO Corporation.
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GUARANTEE: mineral oil ...............98.9% min.

-----BOX-----

DOMESTIC 500 mL

FREE MEASURING CUP ENCLOSED

C-I-L

MOTHER EARTH (R)

DORMANT OIL
EMULSIFIABLE CONCENTRATE

DANGER           POISON

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:  MINERAL OIL 98.9% MIN.



REG. NO. 9179 P.C.P. ACT

NU-GRO CORPORATION
Woodstock, Ontario N4S 8P6

Laval, Quebec H7S 1G3      Calgary, Alberta T2H 2S1

MOTHER EARTH (R)

Made in CANADA

C-I-L Dormant Oil kills over-wintering mites, insects and scales of
fruit trees and ornamentals.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

5 mL = 1 teaspoonful   15 mL = 1 tablespoon

Mix 25 mL per litre of water.  Shake frequently during spraying.
Spray thoroughly from all sides, but DO NOT OVERSPRAY so that the
tree or shrub drips.  Apply during morning when during conditions are
good.  Spray only before leaf buds break in early spring when most
danger of night frost is past.

Fruit Trees:  Use on apples, pears, peaches, plums, currants and
gooseberries.  Do not apply to Red Delicious, Mutsu, and Empire
apples.  C-I-L Dormant Oil may cause the bark of Red Delicious,
Mutsu, and Empire apple trees to become abnormal.

Insects controlled:  European Red Mite, Pear Psylla, Fruit Tree
leafroller, Red Banded Leafroller, Lecanium Scale, San Jose Scale and
Cottony Peach Scale.

Ornamentals:  Use on shrubs and trees such as arborvitae, ash,
barberry, dogwood, elm, honey locus (including moraine, sunburst,
shademaster), juniper, lilac, maple (except sugar maple and Japanese
maple), mountain ash, oak, pachysandra, pine, spruce (except Colorado
Blue Spruce), tuliptree, willow and yew.

Insects Controlled:  mites, scales, and spruce gall aphid.

DO NOT APPLY TO SHRUBS AND TREES OTHER THAN THOSE LISTED ABOVE.

Compatibility:  For control of Peach Leaf Curl, C-I-L Dormant Oil may
be added to a prepared spray solution of C-I-L Insecticide- Fungicide
for Fruit Trees.  Apply only to dormant peach trees.  Do not mix with
captan or wettable sulphur.



PRECAUTIONS:  Keep away from fire, open flame, and other sources of
heat.  Keep children and pets away from treated area during
application and until dry.

FIRST AID:  DANGER - this product contains petroleum distillate.  If
swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  If patient is unconscious give
air.  Obtain medical attention immediately.

DISPOSAL:  Do not reuse container or measuring cup.  Dispose of empty
container with household garbage.

C-I-L is a trademark of ICI Canada Inc.
NU-GRO Corporation is a Registered User.
Mother Earth (R) is a registered trademark of NU-GRO Corporation.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace the
official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any guarantee or
assurance that the information obtained through this service is
accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not liable for any
loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon this
service.
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